
Notice to terminate agreement – General Agreement for Joint Use of Poles  

by AT&T and the Town of Huntersville (effective date December 16, 2013) 

 

AT&T North Carolina 

Attn: Legal Department 

150 Fayetteville St. Mall, Room 800 

Raleigh, NC 27601 

(919) 835-1543 

 

This letter shall serve as written notice of our intent to terminate the 5-year term of the General 

Agreement for Joint Use of Poles, effective December 15, 2018.  Per Article XXVII, we are providing at 

least one year’s written notice prior to the end of the existing contract.  We understand that the 

Agreement shall remain in effect until such time that a new agreement is executed.  The Town of 

Huntersville, in conjunction with ElectriCities of North Carolina, is currently preparing an updated Pole 

Attachment Agreement to meet the existing and current needs of the town’s new and existing electric 

distribution system.   

 

Town of Huntersville  

Town Manager – Gerry Vincent 

 

____________________________ 

Date:________________________ 

 

 

ElectriCities of North Carolina 

Electric Systems Manager – Tim Kopacz 

 

____________________________ 

Date:_______________________  


